
June 6, 2011 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:18pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, and 
Richard Walton and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for May 2, 2010 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $114,749.64. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the Regional Water Board meeting was postponed and rescheduled for June 15 at 
6:30pm in Boonsboro Town Hall. 
 
Mr. Levey reviewed progress on the Water Infrastructure Upgrades including: 
 -the shutdown to install four valves; 
 -the beginning of the line replacement at the south end of Town; 
 -the tank has been erected; 
 -all USDA required signs have been erected. 
 
The issue of who, the Town of Boonsboro or Washington County, will maintain the water tower and 
booster pump station was discussed. Mr. Levey said that the matter is still being worked out.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:40 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


